

## At Your Service



### **Passion for the Holidays**

Early morning travelers at Pittsburgh International Airport this Holiday Season will have an even more pleasant departure as they will enjoy the sounds of Claudia Sanchez, the Passionate Pianist. She will perform on selected mornings from 6 to 8:30 a.m. on the Ticketing Level of the Landside Terminal. "Claudia is an outstanding pianist and it adds a nice touch to the season and the airport," said JoAnn Jenny, ACAA Director of Communications. "Combined with the annual Holiday Choral Concert schedule, travelers will enjoy a real Holiday Treat at Pittsburgh International Airport."

Passionate Pianist All performances are 6:00 a.m. - 8:30 a.m.

Dec. 3: Jazz and Cole Porter

Dec. 4: Country Music and Pop from around the world

Dec. 5: Italian Pop and Spanish Music

Dec. 6: Tango!

Dec. 8: Classical

Dec. 10: Hollywood and Broadway Tunes

Dec. 11: Hollywood and Broadway Tunes

Dec. 12: French Pop Music

Dec. 13: Argentine Folk Music

Dec. 15: American New Age

Dec. 17: European New Age

Dec. 18: Pop Hits from the 20s to 60s

Dec. 19: Pop Hits from the 70's to Today

Dec. 20: Romantic Latin Music

Dec. 22: Christmas Tunes





## Welcome to Pittsburgh International Airport



Live music for morning departures. Claudia Sanchez provides piano performances most mornings featuring new musical programs daily. Schedule is listed on page four of the Airport





Dirección (2) http://www.flypittsburgh.com/airport\_newsletter

# Pittsburgh International Airport



## **KUDOS**

## A Passionate Thank You

In December, early morning passengers at Pittsburgh Interna-

tional Airport were treated to the classical piano sounds of Claudia Sanchez - The Passionate Pianist. It was the first time the airport had a professional musician play for passengers on a scheduled basis. Based on the letter below it appears the artist enjoyed the audience as much as the audience enjoyed the pianist.

Thank you very much for trusting me with this challenge.

I have been very happy playing for the passengers and employees at Pittsburgh International Airport during December.

It has been a dream job for me to be able to ar-

range, organize and perform such an extensive program with diverse styles, playing about 800 different songs during these three weeks. I have been touched by all the comments from the people who would pass by the piano, or would deliberately stop to just listen or praise me.

The burden of the commuting (from Indiana County) has meant little or nothing compared with the pleasure that this gave me.

As I was leaving yesterday, one of the security persons told me: "What? Are you leaving? Won't you return? You belong here!" That was very sweet and emotionally rewarding for me.

I hope I have fulfilled your expectations, as well as those at the Airport Authority who supported you with this idea.

Merry Christmas, and I wish you the best for New Year.

My warmest regards, Claudia

